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Recent events have highlighted the national tragedy of youth victims of violence and caused President Obama to send Representative Arne Duncan to Chicago to help facilitate solutions.  This is a moment where a Black U.S. President is considering issues and making statements about youth victims of violence in Midwest cities.  This moment can be profoundly affected by empowering youth to offer their unique and informed perspectives in formal letters written to President Barack Obama.


We would like to invite African American youth between 14 and 22 years of age to participate in ten weekly workshops to produce letters written to President Obama and elected officials at every level of government. 


This is also a chance to learn about your rights, obtain guidance on how to engage in the civic process, develop your voice as a tool for creating social change, meet other youth, learn about college and graduate school, and to become a published author.
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Letters to the U.S. President: 


An Urban Youth Literary Civic Engagement Project
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When:		April 24 - June 26, 2010


			Saturdays from 1 – 4 pm





Where:		Boys and Girls Club


201 E. Park Street


Champaign, IL 61820-3722�(217) 352-4229





Contact:	Aaron Ammons at 217-721-0934


			Email: livingsoul@sbcglobal.net





Principal Investigators: Ray Muhammad and Ruby Mendenhall


Departments of African American Studies and Sociology
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